
Please select the Department or Office you wish to contact: 

County Administration 

Your Name 

Lynn Stark  

Phone 

Email 

frsgrl@gmail.com 

Would you like to be contacted regarding this message? 

Yes, please contact me by Email 

Subject 

MASK MANDATES 

Message 

As a Charles county native I am disappointed and disgusted by the encroachment on our civil liberties. These mask 
mandates have been proven by science to be more harmful than helpful. Listen to your constituents who want 
freedom of choice. NO MASK MANDATES!! 
Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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